

Congress of the United States House of Representatives Washington, D. C. 20515

Anna G. Eshoo Tourteenth District California

September 28, 1995

Mr. James Marsh, Chair Mid-Coast Community Council P.O. Box 64 Moss Beach, California 94038

Dear Jim,

Thank you for your wonderful letter and very kind words. I appreciate all that you and the Council have done and continue to do on behalf of the coastside community.

So few take the time to acknowledge or express their thanks and I want you to know how much I appreciate yours. Whenever we may be of assistance to you and the Council, do let us know.

Sincerely,

Anna G. Eshoo Member of Congress

AGE:rmd